
April 28th, 1924

D. J. îlunn, Èsq.,
4273 Dorohester Street, 
Westmount, Que•

Dear Mr» Munn:-
Herewith please find a short 

note to Colonel Goodland. I would suggest that 
shortly before you visit France you write him.

I am sure you^ill enjoy your 
visit, and with all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


